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WELCOME TO THE 2011-2012 SEASON OF FUN
SOCIAL CLUB OFFICERS

Keith Goudy, President
Delores Holmes, 1st Vice President

Gail Ford, 2nd Vice President
Mary Beth Schleter, 3rd Vice President

Joyce Hines, Secretary
Pat Schuren, Treasurer

SOCIAL CLUB NEWS
By: Keith Goudy, President

The leaders of the Social Club would like to 
welcome ya'll back to Forest Park.  There are 
many activities happening and you can be as 
active as you desire. So please check all the 
various items and please join is as your heart 
desires. 
A paper November calendar is attached to this 
newsletter listing the events.  We have asked for 
the starting dates of each activity  but they may not 
all be correct so please check with the group(s) to 
be sure they have started meeting.
Speaking of calendar, we now have an interactive 
calendar on the Forest Park website.  Go to 
www.forestparkonline.com and click on the 
Calendar tab on the left.  You can scroll through 
the months to see what's coming up.  We do ask 
that if you notice that days or times are not correct, 
please contact me at keith.goudy@gmail.com or 
5 1 2 - 5 9 0 - 2 8 3 2 o r ( a f t e r D e c e m b e r 1 ) 
239-543-9770. 
The first meeting of the Social Club will be 
Thursday, November 10, 2011 at the Clubhouse.  
Everyone in the park is an automatic member of 
the Social Club so you are invited to attend the 
meeting.  It is a time when the leaders of the 
various activities report on what is happening.

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS
TIME ENDS SUNDAY MORNING

NOVEMBER 6, 2011
SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK ONE 

HOUR SATURDAY NIGHT BEFORE 
GOING TO BED

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MTG
NOVEMBER 17, 2011

Police officer Ron Skaritka will be speaking at 
the November General Membership  Meeting. He 
is designing a new VOICE form for future use.

mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
http://www.forestparkonline.com/
http://www.forestparkonline.com/
mailto:keith.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:keith.goudy@gmail.com


  FOREST PARK, N. FT. MYERS, FL NOVEMBER 2011

! PAGE 2

FPPOA  BOARD OF DIRECTORS
PRESIDENT’S CORNER

By: Becky Conrad

Welcome back to Forest Park. It has been a very wet  but 
wonderful summer.  NO Hurricanes this year.

With our new lawn mower, and Butch and Steve taking 
care of things, we have the prettiest park  I ever 
remember seeing.  We added another section decorated 
in the memorial garden in memory of Tom II McLain via 
generous donations of residents.  

Many new residents are enjoying our wonderful 
amenities. Please stop and meet all new residents and 
make them feel welcome to Forest Park. 

It  would certainly be nice if all residents had their yards 
mowed once a week when needed. I am amazed at the 
people who do not  have their back yards mowed when 
they are not  in the park. It  really looks ugly to see 5 and 
6 foot weeds in your yards.

We had a very nice meeting in October concerning the 
proposed new by-laws that  have been started by our By-
Laws committee. You may view them on our web site 
www.forestparkonline.com or you may pick up a copy in 
the office for review.

We have a new secretary in our office, Mary Diaz. Alan 
has started his own company and has moved on.

Many of you have commented about how much you 
enjoyed the web cam that is near the top of our club 
house, and is viewable online. Thanks to Doug Ford it  is 
a huge success. We added one new camera to the RV 
center – viewing the North fence line. This is the area 
that is the most vulnerable. As soon as Doug Ford and 
Jim Ullery get back into the park we hope the wifi is up 
and running out of the RV tower. Then the cameras can 
be viewed from our computers. 

Board of Director’s election is coming in January 2012. 
Applications are available in the office for every one to 
pick up who would like to help guide Forest Park by 
running for our Board of Directors. There are SIX 
openings on the Board of Directors. Five will be officers. 
NO experience necessary.

It  is nice to see so many familiar faces back in the park. 
Welcome Back.

FOREST PARK
WELCOMES MARY DIAZ

We have a new secretary in the Forest Park   
Office. Please stop by and meet her. Mary is a 
breath of fresh air.

She is an accomplished Administrative 
Professional with experience in property 
management, business administration, and human 
resources. Mary is detail oriented with 
exceptional oral and written communication skills 
at all organizational levels.

Becky has found that  if she thinks of something 
that maybe we could do and then asks Mary what 
she thinks about it, Mary just says it  is already 
done. Don’t  blink when you see her typing on the 
computer keyboard because you’ll miss it. She is 
a very fast and accurate typist.

Mary is a graduate of Barry University – with a 
B. S. in Political Science – 1985 ( with Honors). 
She has worked for a large Health Care System 
and has been a Property Manager for multi-family 
residential communities in Southeast and 
Southwest  Florida. Responsibilities included 
leasing, property maintenance, coordination of 
development and construction activities.

Mary came to us from being a church 
administrator.  We are happy to have her here. 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL BOARD 
ELECTIONS

The annual election of Forest  Park officers and 
directors will be held on Thursday, January 12, 2012 
from 12:00 noon - 2:00 pm in the Activities Building.  
An application form is included in this newsletter 
and available in the office if you would like to run 
for office.

The Nominating Committee members are Pete 
Lawrence, Jim Arthur, Janet Rutledge, Jan Orlando 
and Becky Conrad.

http://www.forestparkonline.com/
http://www.forestparkonline.com/
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EXERCISE PROGRAM
 

RECOMMENDED FOR "KIDS" 
OF ANY AGE!

 
Join Nancy Lawrence and friends at the Clubhouse 
every  Tuesday and Saturday mornings from 9:00 - 
10:00 am for some fitness and fun beginning in 
October 2011. We will be going year round as long 
as there are people who want to come. The first 
program at 9:00 am is designed to build up energy 
and mobility, burn fat and tone muscles. The video 
is called "Tony and the Folks", a series of stretches, 
movements and exercises for seniors. Both men and 
women are invited.  All you need to bring is 
yourself, a small pillow and a 2 lb. weight (you can 
use an unopened can of soup). The second program 
is Leslie Sansone’s walking tape at 9:30 am.

NOTE: In order to become more efficient in handling the many articles that come in for 
publication in the Social Club Newsletter, please type your article in the body of your email 
rather than in a separate document that has to be attached to the email. This makes  it much 
easier and faster to cut and paste the articles.  If you are not using email, you may bring them 
to 504 Timber Lane South or place them in the “newsletter box” in the clubhouse. Thanks.

KOFFEE KLATSCH
November 11, 2011

Please join us for the first Koffee Klatsch of the 
season on Friday, November  4, 2011 at 9:00 
AM, at  the clubhouse. Our speaker will be Lisa 
Cronin f rom Communi ty Cooperat ive 
Ministries, Inc.  Lisa will explain the services 
that CCMI provides for the community.  Coffee 
and donuts are provided.  As always, please 
bring your own cup.  

MICHIGAN/CANADIAN CLUBS
By: Carol Goans/Jim Barnett

NO REPORT THIS MONTH

JUST A THOUGHT
As we grow up, we learn that the people that 
weren’t supposed to ever let us down, probably 
will.  You will have your heart broken and you 
will break others hearts.  You will blame a new 
love for things the old love did.  You will fight 
with your best friend, you will cry  because time 
is flying by and eventually you will lose 
someone you love.  So take too many pictures, 
laugh too much, forgive freely, and love like you 
have never been hurt.  Because every second you 
spend angry or upset is a second of happiness 
you can never get back.

Two old guys talking. 
 

One said to the other: "My 75th birthday is today. 
Wife gave me an SUV". 

 
  Other guy: "Wow, that's amazing! Imagine, an 

SUV! What a great gift!"

First guy: "Yup.   Socks, Underwear and Viagra!"
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SHUFFLE LEAGUE
By: Ray Preston, Captain

We are looking forward to another fun year of 
shuffle boarding. You are welcome to join in the 
fun on Monday, Wednesday or Saturday at 10:00 
am for Mixed Shuffle.  On Monday evenings there 
is Shuffle Fun at 7:00 pm and on Tuesdays at 
10:00 am there is Ladies Shuffle. The Shuffle 
Club will hold its first meeting on Saturday, 
November 5 at 9:00 am.  League play starts on 
Wednesday, Nov. 16th.

RED HATS LADIES
By: Betty Campbell

The Red Hat Ladies will meet at the clubhouse 
Nov. 16, 2011 at 11:30 am for a short meeting 
then to Mimi’s for lunch. If you plan to go call 
Betty Campbell 567-1428. If you are new in the 
Park you are invited to join us. We meet Nov. -
April and we have hosts for each month that 
plans our outings. We have lost one of our charter 
members to death; Velma Waltz. She will be 
missed by each of us.

MEN’S KOFFEE KLATCH
By: Nancy Cooper

JUST FOR MEN! 

Men's-Only Coffee will resume in December on 
Friday, December 9th at 9:00 am in the 
Clubhouse.  This is your chance to solve all the 
problems of the world or shoot the breeze with 
your Forest Park buddies.  Grab your mug, pick 
up a friend and join us for a cup of hot coffee, a 
freshly made donut and lots of good 
conversation!

EASY WATER EXERCISE
Most of the water exercises are the same as the 
Tuesday & Saturday exercises except we do 
them in the pool.  This means less stress on 
joints plus we get those healthy rays of sunshine 
at the same time. We have a great time 
exercising and catching up on the latest in 
Forest Park.  Please come join us  from 10:30 
am to 11:30 am Monday-Friday at the pool.

HEALTH & WELFARE
By: Mary Gibson

Nov 7, 2011 at 9:30 am - 11:00 am. Flu shots will 
be available in the Clubhouse. Information and 
prices are listed in the clubhouse and activities 
building.
Nov 15, 2011 at 10:00 am - Noon. Blood Pressure 
screenings will begin in the clubhouse. Please 
NOTE the time change. They will continue on the 
third Tuesday of each month at the same time until 
April. 

Forgot my glasses
Yesterday my daughter asked why I didn't do something 
useful with my time. She suggested I go down to the 
senior center and hang out  with the guys my own age. I 
did this, and when I got  home last  night I told her that I 
had joined a parachute club. She said "Are you nuts? 
You're almost  60 years old and you're going to start 
jumping out  of   airplanes?" I proudly showed her that I 
even got  a membership card. She said to me, "You idiot,   
where are your glasses! This is a membership to a 
Prostitute Club, not a Parachute Club!"   I'm in trouble 
again and don't   know what to do!  I signed up for five 
jumps a week!

Life as a senior citizen is not getting any easier.
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PINE TREE KNOTS QUILT CLUB
By: Gail Ford

The Knotty Pine Quilt Club has been busy  this 
summer constructing wall hangings for each 
holiday.  These hang in the clubhouse in the 
corner where the security camera monitors are 
located.  A Fourth of July wall hanging was 
finished and hung.  A Halloween wall hanging is 
in the works and one for Valentine's Day is in the 
planning stage.

During the summer four lap quilts were given to 
those who needed a bit of comfort and good 
wishes for recovery.  Charlie Naylor, Bob 
Fitzgerald, Dave McMillin and Fred Dadisman 
were the recipients of these lap quilts.

WI-FI UPDATE
By: Doug Ford

The Forest Park WIFI has performed well over 
the Summer. The only problem we had was with 
the RV tower, which we had to shut down because 
of repeated power surges caused by  lighting 
strikes. When the “CREW” gets back we will 
investigate the cause of the failures and put the 
tower back on-line. Several users had to have 
adjustment made to connect to the clubhouse. On 
average during the summer we had 55 users using 
the system, as of the 10th of Oct. about 75 
users. 

 NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH/
PATROL (NWP)

By: Lou Smith & Mike  Fanning
The first Neighborhood Watch meeting of the 
season will be Thursday, November 10, 2011 at 
1:00 pm in the activities building or the pavilion, 
weather permitting.  New residents are encouraged 
to attend and see what Neighborhood Watch is all 
about.  Thank you.

BOCCE BALL
By: Lee Fisher

Some of you returning may have noticed work 
being done to the bocce ball courts. Well, we have 
found that annual maintenance of the court which 
includes adding another coating of Hartru has 
increased in cost by triple the price. So, the lowest 
bidder for annual maintenance suggested a one 
time "fix" for the courts. By  combining a couple 
years budgeted amount for the courts we placed 
new drains to carry  away the flooding rains in the 
summer and poured 4" of concrete to be covered 
by carpeting, similar to the mini-golf courts. We 
have removed the boards which had begun to 
deteriorate already after recent attempts to 
refurbish, as well as the lag bolts were rusting.

As with the savings on water from owning our 
own well, we hope this will limit our maintenance 
costs to the bocce committee of a new carpet 
every  3-5 years and provide a smooth solid court 
for the continued enjoyment of our bocce players. 
We've been promised it will be ready  to play  by 
October 15, 2011. See You Out There.

MEDICARE SCAM ALERT
If someone calls you or emails  you or knocks 
on your door asking for your Medicare 
number so they can issue you a new card or 
to verify something on the card DO NOT DO 
IT. Medicare does not do this and they 
already have your number, they do not need 
to ask you for it.
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COMPUTER CLUB
By: Sherrill Wright

The Computer Club is a group of friendly 
people who meet every Thursday  2:00 - 4:00 
pm to help  each other with computer issues. If 
you have a problem related to computers, or a 
skill you think might benefit others, YOU ARE 
WHO WE NEED IN OUR CLUB! Please come 
and join the group. 
Membership  costs $10/household per winter 
season, and we take a break and have coffee 
and cookies around 3:00 pm to do a little 
socializing and get to know each other and any 
new members. Most members use Windows, 
but some use Macs or Linux and most software 
programs are compatible with each system. 
Each week, we usually  have a person show 
something they are experienced in, or we focus 
on a particular problem or investigation of 
something new together. 

!

BY-LAWS UPDATE
By: By-Laws Committee  

A copy of the proposed By-Law revisions will be 
available on line at www.forestparkonline.com or 
get a copy in the office.

Changes are needed so that we will be in 
compliance with  Florida Statutes. This will also 
allow our rules and regulations to be enforceable.

The By-Law committee hopes to have them voted 
on before every one goes North next spring, 
however, the revisions will take time and changes 
are something we all have to live with. Please 
submit your concerns and suggestions to the 
Forest Park Office. We had meetings in October. 
November meeting dates to be announced later. 
Please watch the marquee for dates of future 
meetings.

VETERANS DAY PARADE
AND LUNCHEON

You are invited to participate or just watch our 
Veterans Day Parade on Friday, November 11, 2011.  
It will start at 10:00 am at Knotty Pine Circle and 
proceed down Forest Park Drive ending at the Flag 
in front of the clubhouse.  There will be a short 
ceremony at that time. After these activities, there 
will be a free luncheon provided for all Forest Park 
Veterans and their spouses.  Any widows or 
widowers of Veterans are also invited.

In order to have an accurate count for the luncheon, 
there will be a signup sheet at  the back of the 
clubhouse and you are requested to sign up by 
Friday, November 4th. 

WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS
Listed below are new residents since April. 
Please welcome them and encourage them to 
attend activities in the Park.  All are welcome.

Bill Austin 553 PLC
Clifford & Susan Brant 309 SLC
Helen & Wendell Cox 5310 FPD
Ed & Nancy Criswell 5440 FPD
Bill & Pam Maynard 750 KPC

Reggie & Katherine Payne  573 PLC
Patricia Tegeler 5380 FPD

If you are new to the Park since April and not 
on the list, please contact Sharon at 
sharon.goudy@gmail.com or 512-590-9465.

http://www.forestparkonline.com
http://www.forestparkonline.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
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FOREST PARK BOOK GROUP
By: Joan King

The Forest Park Book Group  meets the fourth 
Friday of the month beginning in December at 
1:00 pm in the Activities Building.  The title of 
the first book to be read for the first meeting on 
December 23rd is "The Postmistress" by Sarah 
Blake. The book is readily available at Lee 
County Libraries and a few copies are available 
from Joan King 239 567-0606 after Nov. 1st.

CHORUS NEWS
By: Joyce Hines

WANTED:
Director of Forest Park

Choraleers!

Without a director, our chorus cannot 
continue! If you wish to apply, contact Joyce 
Hines @ Cell: 724-238-4540 or email: 
hines.joyce@gmail.com

NORTHEAST CLUB
By: Nancy Cooper

At the April meeting of the Northeast Club, it 
was announced that there would not be a club in 
the Fall.  The previous year's Vice President, 
Treasurer and Secretary were willing to serve 
for two more years but no one was interested in 
taking the President's post. If any member has 
reconsidered and is willing to run for the 
position, please contact Keith Goudy.

RV/BOAT STORAGE
By: Pete Lawrence

At the present time, all spots are reserved and 
we have a waiting list.  The lock combination 
was changed in October for the upcoming 
season. Access is limited to those assigned a 
site or those given the combination by the 
Board of Directors.  If you share the 
combination with anyone not approved for 
access, you will be asked to come before the 
Board of Directors to explain your actions.  
Possible consequence is the loss of your 
assigned spot.

BID EUCHRE
By: Madaline Preston

We have Bid Euchre every Wednesday & 
Saturday  at 6:30 pm in the Clubhouse unless 
there is another activity  going on in there.  We 
then play  in the Activity Building.  We have 
several new players and would like to have 
many more join in on the fun

GREEN TREE STICKER
There is a little green tree sticker available in 
the office that goes on the back window of 
your car. All residents with automobiles 
should have this highly visible authorization 
to be in the Park.  This will help the safety 
patrol on their nightly rounds. If you are a 
temporary resident and don’t want any 
stickers  on  your window, then scotch tape it 
there while you are here.

So yesterday my friend texts me and asked 
"what does IDK mean" so I said "I Don't 
Know" and my friend texts  me back and says 
"OMG no one knows!".

mailto:hines.joyce@gmail.com
mailto:hines.joyce@gmail.com
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OHIO CLUB
By: Anna Thatcher, President

The Ohio Club will again host The Welcome Back 
Dinner.  This will be the eleventh year for The Ohio 
Club to be honored to host this event.   It will 
be held on November 7th at 6:00 pm.  Sign up for 
the dinner will be held October 13th.  However, if 
you did not get the chance to sign up, contact  me at 
740-296-4448 and we will be glad to see that you 
get seating if at all possible.  Meat and beverages 
will be provided.  Each table will provide their 
covered dishes to share amongst each other. 
 
Please come and enjoy the fellowship  with 
one other.  Let's make this a joyful season this 
winter and remember to Love One Another and 
treat all with respect.
 
The Ohio Club will also be sponsoring The 
Anniversary Dinner this year.  This event is a joyful 
event and hope you will keep this in mind for 
February.
 
We welcome each back to Forest Park and look 
forward to enjoying the Winter Season.

CRAFT CLUB
By: June Kearschner

The Craft Club held its first meeting on October 
12, 2011 and seven members were present.  
Discussions were held about the Christmas 
luncheon and projects for the coming season.  
The Craft Club meets every Wednesday at 9:00 
am in the Clubhouse.  Everyone is welcome.

 HELP WANTED!
Come One, Come ALL!

Get in the Christmas Spirit!

Since no club has "stepped up to the plate",           
volunteers are needed to decorate the Forest  Park 
Clubhouse and Grounds for the Christmas Season.

If you have helped in previous years your        
knowledge is needed. If you have never         
helped, we need a labor force to help Forest Park 
"light up" and welcome the holidays!  If you are 
willing to be a part of the Decorating Crew, email 
me or call me.  If anyone is able to begin the 
decorating before I arrive, please have at it!
                     WE NEED YOU! 
Our arrival date is Dec. 2nd, however, I 
would  appreciate  hearing from you as soon as 
possible!
         
         Joyce Hines  hines.joyce@gmail.com

239-731-3274 or Cell: 724-689-5175

BUNCO
By: Larry Tsicountouridis

Please join us in the clubhouse the first Saturday 
of each month beginning in December for Bunco 
at 6:30 pm.

BINGO
By: Anne Dominguez

Please joins us on Tuesdays at  6:45 pm for 7:00 
pm Bingo in the clubhouse each week. Cards are 
$.50 with a minimum purchase of four cards. 
Night Owl cards are $.25.

mailto:hines.joyce@gmail.com
mailto:hines.joyce@gmail.com
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NEWSLETTER IN COLOR
By: Sharon Goudy

This newsletter is available in a new full color 
digital format.  It  was delivered to you in black 
and white because we cannot assume that you 
would want it sent  via email.  However, if you 
would prefer to see your copy sent to you via 
email and in full wonderful color, just email me 
at sharon.goudy@gmail.com and I will send 
you one.  

FPPOA CALENDAR 
Keith Goudy handles the updates to the 
calendar.  Please contact him for calendar 
changes.  keith.goudy@gmail.com or  543-9770

Editor’s Note: Thank you all for your submissions for this newsletter. It is great fun creating this 
newsletter for you to enjoy. Please submit all articles by the 20th of the month for inclusion in the 
next month’s newsletter.

FAREWELL DEAR FRIENDS
The follow is a list of dear friends who have 
passed away since the April newsletter.  All of 
them will be greatly missed.

Clara Boiservert
Jack Curnyn

Clara Dethloff
Bernice Hinton
David Holmes

Tom McClain II
Jim Messick

John (Sonny) Shecton
Velma Waltz

If you know of others, please send me an email 
at sharon.goudy@gmail.com or call me at 
543-9770 after December 1st. so I can list their 
names in the December newsletter.

TRASH BAG WARNING

Trash pick up on Tuesdays and Fridays is 
provided by  FPPOA for all residents.  Please 
read Section XIII part D of the Rules and 
Regulations of Forest Park.  Bags should not 
exceed 30 pounds in weight.  Please make sure 
your trash bag will be picked up by keeping the 
weight under the 30 lb. limit.

ALUMINUM RECYCLE
By: Anne Dominquez

Please remember to put your aluminum cans in 
a bag and place at the curb each Monday 
evening for pick up early Tuesday morning.  
Make sure cans are rinsed and clean. DO NOT 
place plastic, glass or metal cans in the bag. 
Those go in the blue tote bins.  Money 
collected for can recycle helps pay  some of the 
costs of Social Club activities. So, it  benefits 
all residents of Forest Park.

JASPER THE VEGGIE MAN
IS BACK ON THURSDAYS

AT THE PAVILION

GIVING THANKS
We want to Thank everyone who sent our family 
a card or included us with their prayers.  Dave 
enjoyed his time in Forest Park.  Thank You so 
much.  The David Holmes Family.

mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:keith.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:keith.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.goudy@gmail.com
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FOREST	
  PARK	
  PROPERTY	
  OWNERS	
  ASSOCIATION

Acceptance	
  of	
  2012	
  Nomination	
  for	
  Of>icer	
  or	
  Board	
  of	
  Director	
  
position.

Name:	
  	
  ___________________________________________________________________

Forest	
  Park	
  Address:	
  ___________________________________________________

Mailing	
  address:	
  (May-­‐Dec):	
  __________________________________________

Telephone	
  Number:	
  _________________________________________

Signature	
  _____________________________________________________

I	
  have	
  agreed	
  to	
  run	
  for	
  the	
  following	
  position:	
  ________________________

QUESTIONNAIRE

FOR	
  ALL	
  CANDIDATES	
  RUNNING	
  FOR	
  ELECTION	
  ON	
  THE	
  F.P.P.O.A.	
  
BOARD	
  FOR	
  2012

NAME:	
  	
  	
  	
  _________________________________________________________________	
  	
  	
  

ADDRESS:	
  	
  ______________________________________________________________

HOW	
  MANY	
  YEARS	
  HAVE	
  YOU	
  LIVED	
  IN	
  FOREST	
  PARK?	
  	
  _________	
  	
  	
  

FULL	
  TIME	
  RESIDENT	
  ______	
  	
  PART	
  TIME	
  RESIDENT	
  	
  ______

PLEASE	
  GIVE	
  US	
  A	
  BRIEF	
  SUMMARY	
  OF	
  YOUR	
  WORK	
  EXPERIENCE	
  
BEFORE	
  RETIRING:	
  (Please	
  use	
  a	
  separate	
  sheet	
  for	
  work	
  experience.)


